Anderson, Alan

From: Anderson, Alan

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 3:41 PM
To: Gasper, Bob W

Cc: Russell McLaren (rmclaren@gbmcassoc.com)
Subject: Connection to Little Rock Wastewater

Dear Mr. Gasper:

The Department is in receipt of the letter dated December 13, 2013 which confirms that Fiber Glass Systems, L.P. has
completed the connection project to the City of Little Rock’s Wastewater Treatment Plant. This connection was
required by CAO LIS 13-097.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. At this time the Department has no questions concerning the project.

Thank You

Alan Anderson
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division
ADEQ

501-682-0635



